
 

 AOTS 21-06-170-2 

June 25, 2021 

 

Mr. Van Sou Ieng 

President 

Cambodian Federation of Employers  

and Business Associations (CAMFEBA) 

 

RESULT OF SCREENING 

on 

The Program on Occupational Safety and Health Management  

and Work Environment Improvement [ERWM] 

 

Dear Mr. Van Sou Ieng, 

 

We would like to express our sincere gratitude to you for nominating candidate(s) for the above-mentioned seminar. 

We are pleased to inform you that the following candidate(s) have been officially approved as participant(s) of the 

seminar by the screening committee. 

 

Ms. BICH SOTHY, Cathay United Bank (Cambodia) Corporation Limited 

Mr. SAV BUNTHAN, DKSH (Cambodia) Ltd 

 

As we informed you in the program notification, we will conduct all lectures of this seminar online due to border 

controls related to COVID-19. We regret that we would be unable to invite the participants to Japan, but we ask for 

your kind understanding. 

 

We would appreciate it very much if you could advise each participant to carefully read “Terms and Conditions for 

Participation in AOTS Programs (Online)” and “Terms of Use for Participation in Web-Based Online Sessions” 

enclosed in “Letter of Invitation” to the seminar and return “Acceptance of Conditions Form” by e-mail no later 

than Thursday, July 1, 2021 in order for us to proceed with preparations of the seminar. 

 

If you need further clarification, please do not hesitate to contact the following staff members. 

 

KUBOTA Shinya (Mr.), Senior Manager and TESHIMA Eiji (Mr.), Assistant Manager 

Employers Organizations Cooperation Project Team, 

Industry Promotion Group, Economy Partnerships Promotion Department, 

The Association for Overseas Technical Cooperation and Sustainable Partnerships (AOTS) 

Tel: 81-3-3888-8253 / E-mail: employers-bb@aots.jp 

 

Thank you very much for your kind cooperation. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

TATEISHI Joji 

Senior Managing Director 

The Association for Overseas Technical Cooperation  

and Sustainable Partnerships (AOTS)

 

 

 
Tel: 81-3-3888-8253 / Fax: 81-3-3888-8242 / E-mail: employers-bb@aots.jp  

 


